
HOUSE OF COMMONS
CANADA

Leader of the Opposition
Ottawa,

20th November, 1935.

Dr. A. E. Morgan,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,
MONTREAL, P. ft.

Dear Sir:-

I have before me for acknowledgment your 
letter to Mr. Bennett of the 18th instant, which, un­
fortunately, did not reach Ottawa before Mr. Bennett 
had left for the West on a holiday.

Mr. Bennett’s plans do not anticipate his 
return for some weeks, but when he is again in Ottawa, 
your letter will be placed before him.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary


